
 

Eden Prairie Firefighter Relief Association 

 

Special Meeting Notice 

and 

Notice of November Board Meeting Cancellation 

 

The Eden Prairie Firefighter Relief Association (EPFRA) wishes to announce that a special 

meeting of the membership has been called for the purpose of approving a “Not to Exceed 

Budget” for 2022. The money that has been fundraised and deposited in the General Fund of the 

EPFRA requires membership approval in order to be spent on firefighter (active, deferred, and 

retired) engagement activities in 2022. This will be done ahead of the Eden Prairie Fire 

Department departmental meeting on November 18, 2021 at 7:00 PM in the classroom at Station 

One.  

Because of the special meeting the regular November meeting of the EPFRA Board of Trustees 

has been cancelled. The next board meeting will be on December 16th as scheduled. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tom Wilson, Secretary EPFRA Board of Trustees 


